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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy new month of March! Spring is just around the corner as we see the many signs of it coming. 

 

You probably have heard of the Blue Dragon National Campaign Sprint. If you haven't please check your 

email about it. 

 

I just want to say that to support the Blue Dragon National Campaign we will start holding night vigil 

prayer from 11:00 PM to 1:00 AM on Sundays, Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays. I would like to test from 

tonight how a Saturday night vigil would work when on Sunday we have our Sunday Service. This vigil 

will also be available online using our regular Zoom link. 

 

We may need to discontinue at some point our 6:00 am morning devotional. At the moment we are still 

continuing with it. 

 

The 8:30 PM prayer condition will continue until the 29th of March since we already offered it. 

 

For our Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service, we have the following schedule for March and April. 

 

1. March 31, 2024 -- note that it is also Easter Sunday, we will have an Easter egg hunt. 

 

2. April 28, 2024 -- it is also Heavenly Parent's Day, True Parents Day and True Parents Holy 

Wedding Anniversary. 

 

We will continue studying about Jesus: the Only Begotten Son this Sunday, March 3, 2024. 

 

ACLC is holding a prayer breakfast on March 16, 2024. Please check their flyer and join. 

 

Introductory Lecture is being planned for Saturday, March 9, 2024. Please watch out for a separate email 

invitation for this. 

 

Thank you very much for all your support. Let us keep praying for one another. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

Jtrdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


